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March 25, 2024

Alison Esposito
Esposito for Congress
P.O. Box 622
Goshen, NY 10924

Dear Alison:

Thank you for your interest in receiving the endorsement of Log Cabin Republicans PAC. We
appreciate the time and effort spent completing our questionnaire.

I am thrilled to inform you that Log Cabin Republicans Political Action Committee, the
political action committee affiliate of Log Cabin Republicans, has voted to support your
candidacy in the 2024 election cycle.

After a thorough review of your materials and your record, we have concluded that you are the
pro-limited government, pro-personal freedom candidate that our members can enthusiastically
support.

You may publically announce our endorsement and use our branding within traditional
boundaries in your email or printed communications. Additionally, you can expect our
organization to contact local members in your district informing them of our endorsement and
advocating for your campaign.

If you would like a quote from me on behalf of the organization, please let me know and I would
be more than happy to facilitate that. In addition, if you have any questions, please feel free to
contact me at your convenience at (310) 774-1258 or Charles@LogCabin.org.
Best wishes,

ECHctaen.
CHARLES T. MORAN
President
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